
unrest in Poland. They should also take into account continued rapid 
changes in technology, for example with respect to surveillance satellites 
and other aerospace systems.

The Sub-committee recommends that a new White Paper on 
National Defence be undertaken immediately. This should assess 
manpower and other military requirements against our commitments 
to collective defence and include a careful examination of the princi­
pal military threats to Canada, such as the danger that this country 
could be exposed to the direct effects on the Canadian population 
and territory of thermonuclear exchanges between the United States 
and the Soviet Union.
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